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Dear Gloria Dei family, 
 
Gen2Gen - “One generation will praise Your works to another…” ​(Psalm 145:4) Last year, we began this three                                   
year ministry initiative focused on generational programming with three components: 
 

● Reduce our mortgage; Complete campus projects (Columbarium and more); Lift up ministries which                         
share God’s love Gen2Gen. 

 
On ​Sunday, May 5, 5pm​, we have our annual Gen2Gen Celebration and we’re calling it: ​Cinco de Mágico - a                                       
wandering magician, taco carts, piñatas, entertainment, and more. It’s basically an all ages party! 
 
Also, for the month of May, the pastors will be lifting up and preaching on Gen2Gen passages of scripture. 
 
Studies have indicated, generational ministry is critical. Children and youth need “older” members of the                             
community interacting with them. Along with parental modeling, this is the primary factor when predicting                             
an active faith in the future for youth and children. 
 
Our son Anders graduates from college this month. Our daughter Emma is now living in LA, working for                                   
Amazon (It’s great to see her run down here now and then). Their interaction with “older” members, has                                   
made all the difference in terms of their faith, hope, and love.  As a parent, I say “thank you.” 
 
For all our kids, young and old, let’s mix it up, have fun, and rejoice in what God is doing Gen2Gen. 
 
Peace, 

 
Pastor David R. Mattson 
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